
THANKSGIVING 
BASKETS

If you are having a tough 
time making ends meet, 
Washburn Tech wants to 
make the holidays less 
stressful. Our Care Closet 
is donating Thanksgiving 
Food Baskets to those in 
need. Applications are due 
by 4 p.m. on Friday, October 
28. You must be a currently 
enrolled Washburn Tech 
student to apply.

Application forms are available in Student Services, Room 100B or Room 117AC, as 
well as online at washburntech.edu/student-life/services. 
After completing the form, return it to Student Services or scan and email the form to 
the Campus Advocate at techadvocate@washburn.edu.

Washburn Tech’s Care Closet assists students 
who need extra help while pursuing their education.


